
Notice of Changes to the Lunch Menu 

Dear Students and Staff, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that there will be changes to 

our lunch menu starting next week. 

The following items will be added to the menu: 

• Grilled Chicken Salad 

• Vegetable Stir-Fry 

• Pasta Primavera 

Additionally, the following items will be removed: 

• Beef Tacos 

• Cheese Pizza 

We appreciate your understanding as we strive to provide healthier and more diverse meal 

options. If you have any questions or feedback, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The Cafeteria Management 


